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 C Marcus COMMNT2016/0906/P 12/04/2016  20:10:56 I am concerned about the creation of the rear terrace with balustrade as it compromises the privacy of 

resident Jenny Strong whose bedroom is above. 

Also as we have been refused planning permission for a roof terrace, this sets a precedent for obtrusive 

balconies to be built with little consultation. It is compromising the look of the back gardens and means 

that all other neighbours in the area should be entitled to do the same on the houses which would 

detrimentally change the landscape of the conservation area 

Again if all neighbours are to change the wooden windows for uPVC windows it will change the nature 

of a conservation area
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